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SOUTHWEST TRUE-UP BULLETIN 
 

The process of calculating and verifying the True-up provisions of the IAM contract on 

Southwest continues. The negotiated protections to wages, bonus payments and 401(k) 

contributions are significant and require the necessary care to ensure the proper future 

rates of pay and lump sum bonus payments are accurate. Southwest Airlines has been 

fully cooperative and forthcoming with all of the required information while we work 

together to get this done. We expect this process to be completed next week and will 

immediately communicate the details to the membership.  

 

Thank you for your support and patience as we work through this. Please contact your 

local representatives and your District 142 General Chairs to answer any questions. 
 

     In Solidarity, 
      

          

      

     Dave Supplee 

          PRESIDENT & DIRECTING 

     GENERAL CHAIR 
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